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Committee Newsletter July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We wanted to send out a final newsletter for the year to say a big thank you to all the support given to
the preschool this year.

The committee have spent the last year sourcing new ways of saving money, such as a new telephone
and internet system, fundraising events to ensure that the building is maintained and working with the
staff to ensure that we were Ofsted ready.

The garden works continue to evolve and we will continue to work with the team as this is a work in
progress - watch out for the changes over the coming months!

HELP NEEDED!

We are always looking for new members to our team of volunteers and welcome any support offered,
even if it cannot be offered regularly.
If you are interested and would like to know more about how you can get involved, please contact a
committee or staff member who will be happy to help answer any questions you may have.
We would like to paint the fences over the summer break so that they are fresh for the new year.
Please speak to a member of staff if you have any spare time over the holidays and would like to help.

Dates for your diary

Tuesday 25th and Weds 26th from 4pm - we are having a tidy up/deep clean inside and outside. If you
would like to help - please pop in and bring some rubber gloves!

27th September - AGM. Please come along and support the playgroup.

Have a great summer and thank you!
The Committee



